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HB 2993 adds a statement identifying how adoption of the rule will affect racial equity in Oregon to list 

of materials that must be included in a notice prior to adoption, amendment, or repeal of any 

administrative rule by a state agency.  

 

In addition, the bill requires that if an agency convenes rulemaking or fiscal impact advisory committee, 

the membership of the committee must represent the interests of person and communities affected by 

the rule. The bill specifies that an agency may not appoint an officer, employee, or other agent of the 

agency to serve as a member of the rulemaking or fiscal impact advisory committee. These requirements 

apply to notices of intent to adopt rules filed on or after January 1, 2022. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 2993 be reported out do pass. 


